STATE OF WASHINGTON

UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., P.O. Box 47250 e Olympia, Washington 98504-7250
(360) 664-1160 o TTY (360) 586-8203

VIA US MAIL

December 15, 2016

Mr. Jason Wyles, Manager

BML Investments, LLC, dba Wenatcheee Valley Shuttle
P.O. Box 1725

Wenatchee, WA 98807

Re: General Fare Increase — Docket TC-161270
Dear Mr, Wyles:

On December 6, 2016, BML Investments, LLC (BML), filed with the Washington Utilities and
Transportation Commission (commission) a general rate increase filing. This filing was docketed
under Docket TC-161270.

The filing did not include information required by WAC 480-30-426, Tariffs, general rate
increase filings, work papers. Specifically, the filing did not include a detailed pro forma income
statement separated by regulated and non-regulated accounts, restating or pro forma adjustments
and their supporting calculations, current depreciation schedule, or any backup information for
affiliate transactions between the regulated company and any affiliate, parent, or subsidiary
entity.

Under WAC 480-07-141, the commission may reject a filing if its insufficient or defective.
Therefore, BML’s request filed on December 6, 2016, is rejected in its entirety due to the
aforementioned reasons. BML may submit another filing if the company remedies the
deficiencies discussed in this letter.

If you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact Mike Young at
myoung@utc.wa.gov or 360 664-1155.

Sincerely,

A — L [—
Steven V. King
Executive Director and Secretary

Respect. Professionalism. Integrity. Accountability.



